
 

September 28, 2018 
  

 

 

 
 

If you are interested in joining the Tax Club program which allows property owners to pay their 
property taxes in seven monthly payments.  Deadline to apply is 10/4/2018. Contact Cheryl 
Trenoweth, Deputy Tax Collector at (207) 829-3705 or by email; cheryl@northyarmouth.org  for 
more information.  

You may make payments at the Town Office during office hours, online or mail your payments 
to Tax Collector, 10 Village Square RD., North Yarmouth, ME 04097. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

All Public Hearings will be held in the Town Office Meeting Room. 
Special Town Meeting - Tuesday, October 30, 2018 - 6:30pm 

At the Church of the Latter-day Saints, 247 Walnut Hill Road 
 

Town News 

Town of North Yarmouth 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
 Tuesday, October 2nd  - 7:00pm 

RE: General Assistance Ordinance Amendments  
 
 Thursday, October 4th – 6:30pm 

Comprehensive Plan Committee 
RE:  Updated Comprehensive Plan 

 Tuesday, October 9th – 7:00pm 
Planning Board 
RE:  Zoning Map Changes &  
Land Use Ordinance Amendments 

 

 

 

Property Taxes Due Monday, October 1st ! 

Fiscal Year 2018/2019 Tax Bills have been mailed out. The first 
half payment is due Monday, October 1, 2018.  

If you have questions or concerns regarding your tax bill please 
contact the Assessor at (209) 829-3705 ext. 209 on Fridays 
between the hours of 8am and 4pm or email; 
assessor@northyarmouth.org 

 

 

Tax Bill 
 

Correction 

The printed distribution on the 2019 tax bills was 
printed in error.  The percentage should be as follows: 

• Town   26.20% 
• MSAD #51   70.56% 
• County             3.24% 

 

mailto:cheryl@northyarmouth.org
https://epayment.informe.org/payportonline/disclaimer/1072
mailto:assessor@northyarmouth.org


 
 

 
 

November Notice of Election 

 

The General Election will be held on Tuesday, November 6, 2018 at the Church of Jesus Christ 
of Latter-Day Saints, located at 247 Walnut Hill Road.   The polls will be open from 7AM-
8PM. During the November Election, Maine voters will elect one of Maine's two United States 
Senators, Maine's Governor, two Representatives to Congress, members of the Maine 
Legislature, and certain county officers.  There will also be referendum questions on the ballot.  
 
To learn more about what will be on the ballot in the upcoming election, please visit the Town 
Website or the Secretary of State's Upcoming Elections Website. 

 

Applications for Absentee Ballots are available now at the Town Office or Online.  The actual 
ballots are not available to be mailed out till October 9th, when we receive them from the 
Secretary of State’s Office.  The last day to request an absentee ballot is Thursday, 
November 1, 2018. 

 

 

 10-02-2018  Select Board 7pm 
 10-05-2018  Communications Advisory Committee 7:30am 
 10-09-2018  Planning Board 7pm 
 10-11-2018  Friends of Wescustogo 7pm 

NOVEMBER 6TH ELECTION 
 
Polling Place has moved to the 
Church of the Latter-day Saints, 
247 Walnut Hill Road. 
 
Polls open 7am to 8pm 
 

Municipal Offices Closings 

• 10-04-2018  Thursday Closing at 3:30pm 
• 10-08-2018  Monday, Closed Columbus Day Holiday 
• 10-22-2018  Monday, Closing at 3:00pm 

 

https://www.northyarmouth.org/town-clerk/pages/elections-voter-registration
https://www.northyarmouth.org/town-clerk/pages/elections-voter-registration
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001SoQDHika8CzfaD416STgNkMpXhstCq-bbzRXaHp1-WOx2cd1SCVPgKgT4nAmBAIHPIu6jGVRrh0ap1QR_DJQ3Z94Sd_ghX4TUWIYs2ILzBP7l9kj1DxDHotrDLgiVCfEmhN3TwfiTg8GbX12sxG7qZW56zm2MyBghrlrdIBWhsJlLBYBGLq4e55t7B2JgP_3JzVUZBSvTvExp8xBqWPSYHnwZX7yukRX&c=ezjBr9vceHFJXNPs6VicWulljsx1kXrqKZIrD2IEJV3hxXw7CvVe6A==&ch=5RPt4OutcY0LRnkXA-mlRDgcjj47QjUChoxS6JKJefW1pp91rkkvVQ==
https://www1.maine.gov/cgi-bin/online/AbsenteeBallot/index.pl


 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Community News 

2nd Annual Kite Festival 
Saturday, October 6th   

11am to 4pm 
At Old Town House Park 

Watch the pro’s fly really big kites! 
 
The first flights begin at 11 am and will go on until 4. 
This year, radio-controlled aircraft have been added 
to the fun. Watch these fascinating models soar! 
 
Kids can make their own kites at the event or bring 
their own. There will be lots of great food – including 
Toots Ice Cream – and back by popular demand, 
music from the Pan-Fried Steel Band. 
 
Free admission.    FMI: Call 829-6230 
 

 

Don’t miss ecomaine's Annual Open House  
&  e-Waste Collection event! 

Saturday, September 29, 2018  from 8-11 am 

62 Blueberry Road, Portland, Maine – just off of I-95 
Exit 46 near the Portland Jetport 

Activities, recycling bin giveaways, info, tours, 
and free breakfast sandwiches! #recycling 
#maine #breakfastsandwiches #ThingsToDo 

https://www.ecomaine.org/blog/open-house-2018/
https://www.ecomaine.org/blog/open-house-2018/
https://twitter.com/hashtag/recycling?src=hash
https://twitter.com/hashtag/maine?src=hash
https://twitter.com/hashtag/breakfastsandwiches?src=hash
https://twitter.com/hashtag/ThingsToDo?src=hash


 
Mornings With Friends 
 

 
 

 
 

 

October 24, 2018 
(note this is the 4th Wednesday of the month) 

10:00-11:30am 
Tuttle Road United Methodist Church 

 
“Fruit Explorer”, founder of MOFGA’s Maine Heritage 
Orchard, and author of Not Far From the Tree,  John 
Bunker will share the history of apples in Maine and his 
adventures tracking down, identifying and preserving rare 
historic varieties.  Bring your own mystery apples for 
identification! 

 
FMI: Deborah.gray48@gmail.com or AIPCumberland.org 

 
AIP: 207-829-2205             For Rides, call 829-3367 

Free and Open to the Public  *  Coffee, Tea & Goodies 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Disclaimer – Requests to be included in Reminders From Town Hall are at the discretion of Town Management. The posting of 
announcements, reports, documents and links (embedded or otherwise) included or attached to Reminders From Town Hall does 
not necessarily reflect the official opinion, policy or position of any Board, Committee, Commission, Department or employee of 
the Town of North Yarmouth, Maine.  E-mail addresses associated with Reminders From Town Hall are considered public 
information and may become public knowledge. 

Save the date for the 
Grand Event! 

 
Full event details coming soon, 
but for those of you needing to 
plan for travel, it will be 
Wednesday 10/24. 

 
We cordially invite you to attend 
a grand afternoon at Mabel I. 
Wilson celebrating the special 
bond between children and 
grandparents/grand friends. 
Students in grades K-3 are 
encouraged to bring their 
grandparents/friend on a grand 
tour of their school. 

Monday, October 1, 2018 
• 5:45pm  Policy Committee in the GHS Library, 

classroom 2 
• 7:00pm School Board in the GHS Library 

Tuesday, October 2, 2018 
• 8:15 am  Finance Committee 

Wednesday, October 3, 2018 
• 8:15am  Facilities Committee 

 

 


